Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter December 2019

Important Bunny Bunch News!

We hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving! We look forward to what the month of December brings!

The pre-k classes will be doing holiday shopping days on December 2nd - 6th!

Our Holiday Party and visit from Santa will be on Friday, December 20th. As always, parents are more than welcome to come and take pictures and join the party!

Polar Express and Holiday pajama day will be on Thursday, December 19th!

The daycare will be closed on Tuesday, December 24th and Wednesday the 25th for Christmas. We hope that everyone has a wonderful holiday!

The daycare will be closes at 5 o'clock on Tuesday, December 31st and is closed on Wednesday, January 1st for New Years!

Bunny Bunch Daycare and Pre-k offers an outside program, Flips Gymnastics to come into the facility and host classes for the children. Each class is a cost of \$6.00 and the monthly tuition is always due the last day of the month prior. January's tuition is due by December 20th if your child is enrolled.



Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish a special 3rd birthday to our two friends Learys and Alex and a happy 4th birthday to Landon! We would like to wish a big happy 5th birthday to Grace H., Jenna, Levi, Cory and Kaylie!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss. Rebecca from our Ward Road location! Miss. Rebecca has been with Bunny Bunch for almost a year now and instantly proved herself to be a hard worker. Her love for children shines bright through her interaction and joys she has while in the classroom. Miss. Rebecca currently works in our infant and toddler rooms but is always willing to step into our Pre-K rooms when needed. Her versatile work ethic and easy going personality makes her a joy to work with and is one of the many reasons she is loved by all of her coworkers. Miss. Rebecca comes to work every day with a smile on her face and can often be heard laughing and have fun all throughout the day. When Miss. Rebecca walks into a room the children all run to her and say "Miss. Becca!" She is greatly loved and adored by all the children in all the rooms. Miss. Rebecca is an important part of our Bunny Bunch family and we are very blessed to have her. We appreciated all that she does within the center and for the children and cannot thank her enough. Congratulations Miss. Rebecca. We love you!!!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR OUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Daisy

Toddlers: Caleb

Pre-K3: Riley

Pre-K 4: Evan Marshanke, Kyla, Brian, Grace Higgins, Kylie, Heath, Elliot, Alexandria, Morgan, Henry, Maeve and Blayne!

Infant Room News!

Happy Holidays from the Infant Room! As we welcome the month of December, we get ready for a fun month of celebrations! "A Snowy Christmas" is this month's theme. The babies will be busy throughout the month preparing for the holidays. We will be reading Christmas stories, learning new songs, and dancing to Christmas music. Along with those fun activities, the babies will be doing many cute crafts, including Christmas reindeers and candy canes! They will also be making Mommy's and Daddy's Christmas gifts. We hope that everyone has a fun and safe holiday!

Fríday, December 20th will be our Holiday party and visit from Santa at 11am! Parents are more than welcomed to come in and take pictures and join in on the fun!



Jingle Bells, Jingle Bells, Jingle All the Way! Oh how happy we are to say, Daisy is our December Star of the Month! Daisy is an adorable and sweet little girl who is a joy to have in the Infant Room! Since starting at Bunny Bunch not too long ago, she has quickly adapted to the daily routine and is enjoying every minute of it! Daisy has and continues to impress us each day with her accomplishments and how much she is growing! She is now becoming a sitter and is working on becoming more mobile. She loves to play on the floor and work on tummy time, bounce in the bouncer and likes to observe and watch her friends play. Daisy always has a lot to say and loves to "talk" to all her teachers and friends. She definitely knows how to charm her teachers with her sweetness and her snuggles. We continue to look forward to watching Daisy grow and become a big girl! Congratulation Daisy, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

As the weather gets colder and the snow starts to fall, December will bring happy holidays for all! This month will be full of "Holiday Fun!" The toddlers will kick off the month with "Celebrations" where they will be talking about Hanukkah and Kwanza and making fun crafts to go along. The next two weeks will bring "Christmas" to out Toddler Room! The kiddos are sure to have lots of fun as they prepare for the upcoming holiday by making candy cane crafts, Rudolph ornaments, and even decorating Christmas cookies. The last week of



the month will have the children preparing for the New Year! They will be making silver bells, party hats, and talking about the upcoming year! December is definitely going to be a fun-filled month as the children get ready for the holidays!

Friday, December 20th will be our Holiday party and visit from Santa at 11am! Parents are more than welcomed to come in and take pictures and join in on the fun!

Santa is watching and we are sure that there will be a star in the bag for our Toddler Star of the Month, Caleb! Caleb is a happy and energetic young man who is full of life and a pleasure to have here at Bunny Bunch! His contagious laugh and excitement bring a lot of happiness to the

room! We have watched Caleb grow for a while now and we are certainly proud of his accomplishments. This smart boy is doing a fantastic job at Circle Time, knows his numbers and is in the process of learning all of his colors and shapes! Caleb enjoys coming to Bunny Bunch to learn and play with his friends! Caleb is the sweetest boy who loves playing nicely with all of his friends and likes to gives hugs to each one of them! He likes to put together puzzles, build with blocks and catch bubbles! His kindness towards others is something we adore most about him! We certainly love having him and all the happiness he brings to the room! Congratulations Caleb, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News

The stockings will be hung in our windows for Santa Clause soon to be here! Happy faces, busy hands-painting, wrapping presents, and coloring are just a few of the sights and sounds of December in our Pre-K 3 room! Our monthly theme, "Countdown the Days to Christmas" will bring a new month of learning. We will begin to experience cold, snowy days and anticipate the arrival of winter, we will also be learning about "Holidays Around the World." The children will be doing a lot of fun crafts and activities to learn about Hannakah and Kwanza traditions. The week of "Holiday Art" and "Here Comes Christmas" will be filled with stories, songs, and holiday crafts. During the last week, "Winter and a New Year," activities will center about the arrival of a new season and the New Year! We know that this pre-k class will have a wonderful month preparing for the holiday season!

The pre-k class will be doing Christmas shopping from December 2nd - 6th

Friday, December 20th will be our Holiday party and visit from Santa! Parents are more than welcomed to come in and take pictures and join in on the fun!

A very merry congratulation to our Pre-k 3 Star of the Month, Riley! Riley is our Star of

the Month for her overall class performance and leadership! Riley is a very sweet and spunky young lady who is always giving hugs and can be found making others entertained! You can count on her to bring excitement and laughter to the classroom! This smart little girl has made a lot of accomplishments since transitioning into our Pre-k 3 Room! Rilev knows how to spell her name and knows all of her colors, numbers, and alphabet too! She absolutely loves participating during Circle Time and we can always count on her to get involved! We are very impressed on how Riley has grown! Riley is a leader and is always setting a great example for her friends! This beautiful young lady has a lot of fun while she is here and loves playing with her friends. She is very creative and loves to express herself through Art and our Dress-up center. We are so proud of Riley and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Riley, we love you!!!



Pre-K 4 Room News!

Tis the season... especially in the Pre-K 4 Room! In November we spent a lot of time remembering what we are thankful for as well as learning about Thanksgiving. The class is now ready for December as they get ready to start celebrating Christmas and the winter season. Out monthly theme is "Let's Celebrate!" The first week, "Holidays Around the World," will have the children learning about Hannakah and Kwanza with many fun games and crafts. The next three weeks, "Santa's Workshop," "Christmas is Near," and "Merry Christmas" will be a busy time for the children as they get ready for Santa. We will be decorating the room, making reindeer headbands, talking about what we would do if we were elves, and many, many more fun crafts and activities! The children will also be continuing working on their letters, vocabulary, and other learning skills with fun holiday activities. We end this fun month with "Countdown to New Year's" which will have the children making a New Year's Resolution class book and fun party hats. December is definitely going to be a fun month in our UPK rooms!

The UPK classes will be doing Christmas shopping from December 2nd - 6th!

Friday, December 20th will be our Holiday party and visit from Santa! Parents are more than welcomed to come in and take pictures and join in on the fun!

Congratulations to our UPK Stars of the Month Evan, Kyla, Brian, Grace, Kylie, Heath, Elliot, Alexandria, Morgan, Henry, Maeve and Blayne!



Evan Kyla Brían Grace



Kylie Heath Jude Lila



Alexandría Morgan Henry Maeve



Blayne

Evan is being recognized for always being courteous of others and for showing good manners. He is always so thoughtful with his actions towards his teachers and friends. Evan loves participating during class and can always be found with his hand held high ready to answer in group discussions. Evan has great manners and great listening ears. He is always using "please" and "thank yous" and follows directions. You can always count on him to set a good example! Way to go Evan, we are so proud of you!

Kyla is being recognized for being responsible and motivated. Kyla takes pride in following directions and doing her class work. She sets a great example for others and is one of Miss. Samantha's class leaders! This smart girl loves to learn and is always excited to take on any task. Kyla is a happy girl who loves to keep a smile on both her teachers and friends faces. Kyla enjoys playing with all of her friends, especially when it comes to the grocery center! Way to go Kyla, we are so proud of you!

Brian is being recognized for being such a great friend and academic excellence. Brian is a wonderful, relaxed and carefree child which makes him a great friend. He is kind, considerate and well-mannered. Brian is a great listener, always waits his turn and follows direction. Brian loves to listen to stories and read along during Read Aloud time at circle. He is a smart child who can rote count to twenty and count objects by twenty. This smart boy has learned to hold his pencil and is able to write his name.

We are so proud of Brian and his accomplishments! Way to go!

Grace is being recognized for being a great leader in the classroom and having a positive attitude! Grace is an enthusiastic child who is always upbeat and excited to try new experiences. She is a leader and organizer in the classroom, but does it with grace for she is sweet and kind. Grace is a very smart girl who knows her address, phone number and how to spell her name. She is a very athletic girl who can gallop and skip with ease and skill. She loves to draw pictures and share what they are about with her teachers and friends. Way to go Grace, we are so proud of you!

Kylie is being recognized for her growth socially and her respect towards others. Kylie is a steadfast conscientious worker during learning activities and has terrific follow through with her work. She has grown in confidence and is no longer hesitant to participate. Kylie is inclusive in her play and is always willing to share. She is a happy child with a soft beautiful smile. She loves playing in the grocery store, listen to stories and dance during Circle Time. We are very proud on how Kylie has blossomed in just a short couple of months! Way to go Kylie, we are so proud of you!

Heath is being recognized for his kindness towards others and his ability to open up and participate. Heath has improved socially and does a fantastic job getting involved during individual and group activities. Heath has such a kind hearted soul who loves to be a helper in in the classroom. He has a positive attitude and a laid back nature about him which we love! Heath likes to share his ideas and his teachers love to listen to his unique perspective on things. We love watching Heath grow and look forward to seeing what he does next. Way to go Heath, we are so proud of you!

Jude is being recognized for his leadership skills and his positive attitude! Jude comes to school each day ready to learn and sets a great example for his classmates. Jude is a smart kid who surprises us each day! Jude sets a great example for others and does a great job at following directions and can be found always participating during each activity. He is a great helper and loves to help his friends at clean-up time. This handsome boy is always smiling and playing nicely with his friends! He loves to do his work and listen to stories. Way to go Jude, we are so proud of you!

Lila is being recognized for her enthusiasm towards learning and her participation throughout daily activities. Lila is a smart girl who has opened up a lot more since school started. She takes an active role during Circle Time and likes to participate during small group activities. She always puts her best effort towards her work. Lila has a pleasant disposition and a wonderful sense of humor. She is a kind and easygoing girl who is very popular with her classmates. Way to go Lila, we are so proud of you!

Elliot is being recognized for his listening skills and his improvements with his speech.

Elliot is a very sweet boy who always listens to his teachers. He is able to follow directions nicely and works hard to complete his classroom tasks. Elliot loves to color and draw! His face drawings are amazing! Elliot has made great strides with his speech since the beginning of the year. Elliot is a very kind boy and has made many new friends. Way to go Elliot, we are so proud of you!

Alexandria is being recognized for her patience and leadership skills. Alexandria is a very sweet girl who is always ready to learn. She is very patient and always waits her turn when playing with her classmate or for the next task to occur. Alexandria is an excellent listener who follows directions and the class rules. This smart girl can write her name and loves to color pictures. We are proud of Alexandria and her ability to lead by example. Way to go Alexandria, we are so proud of you!

Morgan is being recognized for always making the right choices and being kind. This sweet little girl can always be counted on to make the right decisions! Her fun loving and caring personality makes her a great friend and someone who the other students can come to for help. Morgan always treats everyone with respect and can be found sharing her toys with her friends to make things fair. She comes to school every day with a great bg beautiful smile and a positive and enthusiastic attitude! Way to go Morgan, we are proud so of you!

Henry is being recognized for enthusiasm to learn and his willingness to help his teachers. He is always ready to learn with a positive attitude and a determination to try new things. Every day Henry comes to school with something new to share and the excitement that he brings is infectious and makes us smile. Henry has made a lot of new friends and is always kind and willing to help them or his teachers with anything that is asked. We can always count on Henry to make good choices in our classroom and throughout out school. Way to go Henry, we are so proud of you!

Maeve is being recognized for her loveable personality and her eagerness to learn.

Maeve is a very smart girl who knows all her shapes and colors. She is also starting to write her name on her own. Maeve likes to participate during Circle Time. This silly girl is always making her teachers and friends laugh. Her kind and loveable personality shines through as she loves to give hugs and treat others nicely. She is such a joy to have in class and we are so proud of her!

Blayne is being recognized for always participating and making others laugh. Blayne likes to participate during Circle Time and is beginning to write his name on his own and can count up to ten. Blayne likes to interact with his friends and make them all laugh! He has a great sense of humor. He likes building things and enjoys using the magnetic and building blocks. He is such a sweet boy who always shares his toys. Blayne has a kind personality that we all adore! We enjoy having Blayne at our school and look forward to seeing what he accomplishes next!

Pajama Day!

